
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

April 5, 2024 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Raymond V. Furstenau     
    Acting Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Carrie M. Safford, Secretary       
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-24-0018 – REPORT TO 

CONGRESS ON ABNORMAL OCCURRENCES: FISCAL YEAR 
2023 

 
 
The Commission has approved issuance of the Fiscal Year 2023 Report to Congress on 
Abnormal Occurrences, subject to the enclosed edits, and the proposed letter forwarding the 
report to Congress. 
 
Enclosure:  Edits to the Report to Congress on Abnormal Occurrences: Fiscal Year 2023 
 
cc:   Chair Hanson 

Commissioner Wright 
 Commissioner Caputo 
 Commissioner Crowell 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  

ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP 
PDR 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SECY Note:  This SRM will be released to the public 5 working days after the dispatch of 

the letter to Congress. 
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